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The Florida Board of Governors is seeking a Chancellor of the State    
University System.   The successful candidate must possess significant 
demonstrated and proven effective leadership experience – specific 
experience in the State of Florida political and educational environment 
being a plus – that would prove beneficial for leading the State University 
System.  It is essential that the successful candidate possess a set of 
experiences that will effectively serve the Board of Governors at this 
seminal stage of development of the evolving governance structures of 
education.  Master’s degree required; doctorate or other terminal degree 
preferred.  A competitive salary will be negotiated. 
 
 
The Florida Board of Governors embraces diversity and equal opportunity.  
The State of Florida is subject to “The Sunshine Law” and the Public 
Records Act; these provide for public meetings and public records for all 
governmental agencies. 
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